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Dear Parents, 

 
Welcome Spring! This month ushers in a new season. We look forward to watching the change in God’s 

world as nature begins to grow. It is our goal to help each infant, grow and appreciate the love and beauty of 

the world around them that God has created. We will show the babies how we should always be good 

stewards of what God has given us.  
 

As we enter the month of March, our focus turns to Jesus Christ on the cross. His death and His resurrection. 

By His death for our sins, we are forgiven and have eternal life in Heaven. 

 
Everyone needs time to make transitions. Transitions are about change. It takes the brain a few minutes to 

tune in to new experiences, people, or environments. Adults are used to making transitions. Babies are not. 

Transitions for infants are also about change (a passage from one experience, caregiver, stage or activity to 

another) but occur more often and are less expected than those adults make. It is important for adults to 
recognize that infants react to even the smallest changes in their lives. For babies, some transitions occur with 

physical development. They move quickly from being totally helpless to being able to sit, crawl and walk. 

Some transitions occur because of caregiver changes. Each adult a baby interacts with has a different smell, 

look, touch, and voice. Some transitions occur because of a change in the environment, such as lighting and 

temperature. Other transitions are related to routines, such as feeding, diaper changing, and napping. 
 

We are looking forward to a wonderful and blessed month again. We would like to thank you for entrusting 

your child with us, to love and care for daily. 

 
God’s Blessings 

Ms. Leslie Gordon and Ms. MaryAnn Freire 

 

                                                                   DATES TO REMEMBER 

March 2            Texas Independence Day 

March 11-15     Spring Break week - no preschool, fulltime students only 

March 15          Joy the Comfort Dog Visit 

March 24 Palm Sunday 

March 25-29 Holy Week – schedule on www.gdlc.org 

March 27          Parent Chapel 

March 28          PK Graduation Portraits 

March 29 DOCA Closed 

March 31 Easter Sunday 

 

   

Bible Words Bottom Line Basic Truth 

“I have called you friends.”  
John 15:15, NIV 

Jesus wants to be your friend 
forever 

Jesus wants to be my friend 
forever 

   

Shape Color Number 

Cross Green 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7 
 

 


